River Ridge School District Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting December 11, 2017

The Buildings and Grounds Committee met Monday, December 11, 2017 at 3:30pm in the Superintendent's Office/Board Room of the ES/MS/HS located at 11165 County Highway P, Patch Grove, WI.

The purpose of this meeting was to see what plans FEH Design (an architectural firm out of Dubuque, Iowa) had come up with for the exterior site of the school located in Patch Grove for athletic events. Kevin Eipperle and Christy Monk shared three different plans they had come up with based on input they received from coaches, the Athletic Director, the Maintenance Director, the 5th-12th grade principal, the Business Manager, and the Superintendent. For the Buildings and Grounds Committee, Kenny Nies and Jason Cathman were in attendance; Cory Moravits and Cory Raisbeck were absent. Also, in attendance were: Supt./Elem. Principal Dr. Jeff Athey and Maintenance Director Jim Wunnicke.

Kenny and Jason had an opportunity to discuss and ask questions of Kevin and Christy. Kevin shared that the school personnel favored "E."

This month's regular Buildings and Grounds Committee meeting is scheduled for 5:00pm on Wednesday, December 13, 2017 in the Multi-purpose Room. The External Site Plan will be on the agenda.

The meeting with FEH Design concluded at 4:37pm.